
To book a time for your meeting please contact: 
Monica Charters or Brandi O’Flynn at 250-378-5157

LOWER NICOLA INDIAN BANDlLOWER NICOLA
INDIAN BAND

The LNIB Traditional Holdings Project Team invites all LNIB Members to 
participate in family group or individual meetings to share their stories and 
opinions about family lands on LNIB reserves. 

The purpose of these meetings is to learn how families came to be connected to 
the land and what the community would like to see within the Allotment Law (an 
LNIB Law being developed to settle issues around unregistered land holdings). 

The Project team is willing to do daytime or evening meetings in person or by 
phone/Skype in order to accommodate all LNIB Members. These meeting will be 
held until the end of Fall.

Through your participation in this project you will be entered into a draw to win 
an Outdoor Summer Package (Zero Gravity Chair, Propane Fire Pit and a 
Bluetooth Speaker). The draw will take place in the Spring of 2020, at the end of 
the project.

"No claims or disputes will be settled during these meetings"
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